
  
 
 
 
 

The New Town Hall, Commercial Road, Weymouth, Dorset, DT4 8NG 
01305 239839 

weymouthneighbourhoodplan@weymouthtowncouncil.gov.uk  
 

20th June 2025 

Andrew Mead 

Intelligent Plans and Examinations (IPE) Ltd 

3 Prince Street 

Bath 

BA1 1HL 

Email: steve.carnaby@intelligentplans.co.uk  
 

 

Dear Andrew, 

 
Independent Examination of the Weymouth Neighbourhood Plan  
Ref: 01/AM/WNP 
 
Thank you for your questions regarding the Weymouth Neighbourhood Plan, dated 2nd June 

2025. We appreciate the time and consideration you are giving to reviewing the Plan and 

welcome the opportunity to provide clarification on the matters raised. 

 

Please find our responses to each of your questions in the annex. 

 

Where relevant, we have included supporting documentation or minor revisions to the Plan text, 

which are referenced in our responses and appended to this letter. 

 

We have contacted the owners / developers for two of the sites for additional information and are 

although we have received a response regarding access for Beverley Road (Q19.b) which is 

attached we are still awaiting a response to Wyke Oliver Farm North (Q17) we will provide it as 

soon as possible under separate cover. 

 

We hope our responses adequately address your queries, and we remain available should any 

further clarification be required. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Michele Williams  
 
Project Officer  
On behalf of Weymouth Town Council 
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